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On Sunday 29 October, our ladies and gents at Woodstock Residential Care Home got to experience a spooky treats trolley.

There were a variety of special Halloween tasters to choose from including some weird and wonderful foods such as pumpkin

pizza, black pepper and sausage pizza and even tarantula sweets!

We dressed up our trolley and went around our Home playing spooky Halloween music. There were lots of different Halloween

sweet treats to taste and everyone was willing to try something new.

Surprisingly, lots of our residents and team members enjoyed the pumpkin pizza and enjoyed finishing it off with a juicy gummy

spider! Mwhahahaha!

 

 


